
August 4, 2017 
 
From: City of Ottawa 
 
To: Nicole Frigault, Environmental Assessment Specialist 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 
 
By email: cnsc.ea-ee.ccsn@canada.ca 
 
Canadian Nuclear Laboratories Proposed Near Surface Disposal Facility - Public Commenting Process 
 
CEAA Reference number: 80122 
 
Good Morning Nicole Frigault, 
 
Please find attached comments from the City of Ottawa related to the proposed Near Surface Disposal 
Facility at the Canadian Nuclear Laboratories Site in Deep River, Ontario (CEAR Reference # 80122).  A 
hard copy of the letter has been sent by mail. 
 
We appreciate the opportunity to raise our concerns as part of the public commenting process. 
 
Feel free to contact me directly if you have any questions or would like clarification on our comments. 
 
Kindest Regards, 
Tessa  
 
 
Tessa Di Iorio, M.Sc., P.Geo.  
City of Ottawa / Ville d'Ottawa 
Risk Management Official/Inspector, Hydrogeologist 
Infrastructure Services - Asset Management Branch 
Planning, Infrastructure and Economic Development Department  |  Services de planification, 
d'infrastructure et de développement économique 
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